
My Brothers, here is a brief Scholarship Update: 

1. By now each council should have budgeted at least $50-$100 to 

donate towards the state scholarship. This needs to be sent to our 

State Secretary Bill Kelly before April 15th. 

Bill Kelly, State Secretary 

11533 Thornberry Ct. 

Draper, UT 84020-9416 

2. The state scholarship is given from donations from the councils 

within the state. Basically, no donation, eventually no scholarship. 

Please go back to your council and make sure a check for $50, $75, 

$100 or more will be sent to the state secretary before April 15th. 

3. For this fraternal year we are once again holding a scholarship 

raffle. Over 10,000 tickets were mailed out in September-October. 

They were mailed to every Grand Knight, Faithful Navigator, District 

Deputy, State Officer, Chairman, Director, and the District Master. 

4. As of our Mid-year Meeting today, we have less than $700 in sales 

turned in. Without the participation of all concerned, our 

scholarship program will be in jeopardy of failing. 

5. In typical K of C fashion, I am not worried! We have always waited 

until the 11th hour to get things completed. What does concern me 

is how much will actually be turned in. We are behind last year’s 

sales to this point in time. Perhaps you just want to surprise me 

when you send in the $9,000 plus that the sales could generate. 

Please send the stubs and payment for the sold tickets to; 

Charles Dover, Jr., PSD, FVSM 

6170  Hathaway Street 

Taylorsville, UT 84123 

For the record, the raffle is not used for present scholarships. The raffle 

is building reserve funds for future scholarships.  

          Vivat Jesus! 



1. Where do I find an application for the scholarships? 

 On the state website under “scholarship”. 

 On the state website under “programs” 

 On the state website under Fourth Degree. 

2. How many scholarships are awarded? 

One scholarship from Council 602 and 

One scholarship from the Utah State Council.  

Both of these scholarships are covered by the same application. 

Eligibility requirements are also found with the application. 

3. In what amount are the current scholarships awarded? 

At the present time all scholarships are in the amount of $1000. 

In the past we have awarded as many as three scholarships; one 

for $3000, one for $2000, and one for $1000. Two scholarships 

from the State Council will be awarded in 2022 for $1000 each. 

4. Is there a scholarship for continuing education after the first year 

at a college or institute? 

Yes, a new scholarship has been created by the Fourth Degree 

Knights of Utah to be awarded in 2022. The Patriotic Scholarship 

application and requirements are all posted and covered at the 

state website, Utahknights.org 

5. How much is the amount of The Patriotic Scholarship? 

For 2022 the amount set is at $1000. 

6. When is the filing deadline for scholarships? 

March 15th, is the deadline for all scholarships to be awarded. 

 
IN THE PAST ALL MONEY COLLECTED FROM THE SCHOLARSHIP RAFFLE WAS 

EARMARKED FOR THE STATE SCHOLARSHIP RESERVE FUND HELD AT THE 

CATHOLIC FOUNDATION OF UTAH (CFU). BEGINNING WITH THE PROCEEDS OF 

THE 2021-2022 RAFFLE, ALL PROCEEDS WILL BE DIVIDED EQUALLY TO THE 

RESERVE FUNDS FOR THE UTAH STATE COUNCIL SCHOLARSHIP AND THE 

PATRIOTIC SCHOLARSHIP OF THE UTAH FOURTH DEGREE HELD AT CFU. 


